

### Hi Michelle

Children's Autism Foundation will be in Hamilton next week!

Join us at our **Dealing with Anxiety** workshop
or book a slot with one of our friendly Family Consultants for an **Autism CHAT** session on Friday morning
Read on for full details....



Dealing with Anxiety

A workshop for parents & caregivers Free for families/whanau Thursday 22nd Oct 7-9pm

## More info »



Online Support Group

Join us on Zoom for a virtual meetup with other parents and carers

## More info »



Autism CHAT sessions

Meet with one of our friendly Family Consultants to discuss anything that's "on top for you" right ow

# More info »



GEMS Online Group

For parents/caregivers of girls with ASD

## More info »









Copyright © 2020 Children's Autism Foundation, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you have subscribed to our newsletter or are a member of Children's Autism Foundation. If this notice was forwarded to you and you would like to register on our news list simply register for the newsletter on our website at <a href="https://www.autism.org.nz">www.autism.org.nz</a> If you would like to unsubscribe from our news list simply go the <a href="https://www.autism.org.nz">www.autism.org.nz</a> and unscribe from the newsletter.

#### Our mailing address is:

Children's Autism Foundation PO Box 35 220 Browns Bay, Auckland 0753 New Zealand

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

